
 

  

Registered no. 08296921 

27/11/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Thursday 7th of December 2023, Birley Primary Academy will be supporting Save the Children 

and generating some Christmas sparkle by taking part in their annual Christmas Jumper Day 

fundraiser. We ask that children bring a £1 donation and wear their silliest Christmas jumper!  

Children will also have the opportunity to wear their jumpers again on their Christmas performance 

day as well as on the last day of term – Friday 22nd December.  

We’re looking forward to seeing everyone take part on the day and bringing lots of Christmassy 
sparkle and shine to Birley, while raising money for a fantastic charity. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


